
   

Merimbula Star-hair seed collection event 

 

Join staff from Department of Planning, Industry and 

Environment, Australian National Botanic Gardens and Council 

to help conserve the endangered plant Merimbula Star-hair.  

Help collect seed to propagate one of Tura’s most significant 

plants and enjoy a free lunch!  

 

When: Saturday 14th December, 9am till 12 

Where: Tura Beach Country Club  

Bring:  Hat, sun cream, water, sturdy             

footwear suitable for walking in the 

bush. (Lunch provided) 

 

Brief presentations including:  

• Tom North from the Australian National Botanic Gardens on the 

importance of seed collection and banking for threatened flora 

conservation 

• Laura Canackle, Saving our Species Project Officer with NSW 

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment, on Merimbula 

Star-Hair ecology and conservation 

• Andrew Morrison, BVSC Environmental Officer on local actions to 

conserve the Merimbula Star-hair 

 

RSVP, including dietary requirements, to Laura Canackle 

(Laura.Canackle@environment.nsw.gov.au) by 11 December 2019. 
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